
 Please Join Us!
 Superintendent of Education Andrew Howard invites you to a
  

Virtual Community Meeting
  
 to update you on the new addition at 


Hodgson Middle School 
 
Monday, May 3rd, 7:00 PM to 8:30 PM   

Participants must pre-register to join the meeting. Please visit:  
https://tdsb-ca.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_tkssurHVQC2xgHqRfSmMMA  

The Board invites parents, guardians and caregivers of Hodgson Middle School, Davisville Jr Public 
School, Eglinton Jr Public School, Maurice Cody Jr Public School, and Oriole Park Jr Public School as 
well as members of the neighbourhood community to a virtual community meeting regarding the 
plans for the addition at Hodgson MS. 

This is your opportunity to obtain information on the new addition and provide feedback. Board staff 
and Trustees Rachel Chernos Lin and Shelley Laskin will be present to listen and answer questions.  

A follow up meeting is scheduled for: Monday, May 17th, 6:30 PM to 8:00 PM. 

For more information about the new addition at Hodgson Middle School , please visit:  
http://www.tdsb.on.ca/AccommodationReviews: Click on “Hodgson Middle School New Addition” 
under “Other Reviews”. 

For quesƟons about the registraƟon process, accessibility or to  

request an accommodaƟon, please contact Zdenka Sucevic at 

Zdenka.Sucevic@tdsb.on.ca or by phone at 416‐394‐3958 by 

April 26, 2021.  

Andrew Howard 
Superintendent of Education  
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